Revised Decision Options for December 20, 2018

Agenda Item #6 - IP6964/WS-17-597

1) Decision Option B.3 should read:

3. Direct Nobles 2 to provide Labor Statistic Reporting as described in Section 10.4.1
of Attachment A to Staff Briefing Papers as a compliance filing.

2) Staff’s Proposed Site Permit Condition 10.3 found in Attachment A to Staff Briefing
Papers (Summary of Proposed Permit Condition Revisions) should read as follows:

Staff Recommendation:

The Permittee may not commence construction until 30 days after the pre-construction
meeting and after it has received written notice from the Commission advising that it
has completed its review of the documents and determined that the planned
construction is consistent with this permit.



